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1. Neighbourhood Policing 

Team Sgt:               PS Dave Whitby
Wilton Town Beat: PC Ian Pedliham    PCSO Nicola Clarke
Wilton Rural Beat:  PC Pete Jung        PCSO Jenny Moss

2. NPTs - Current Priorities & Consultation Opportunities:
Up-to-date details about Neighbourhood Policing Teams including team membership, current priorities and forthcoming 
community consultation events can be found on our Wiltshire Police Website.
 Visit the new and improved website at: www.wiltshire.police.uk
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Performance and Other Local Issues

Over the last few months we have seen an increase in non-dwelling burglaries, this includes the attacks at the Wilton Shopping 
Village. This is an area we have been looking at and the investigations are ongoing. As stated at the last Area board it is clear 
that there have been an increase in Dwelling burglaries. We have been working closely with our colleagues in Hampshire and I 
am hopeful I will be able to update the next Board with details of arrests made.

Since the last Area Board we ran another Op Midas. This is a joint operation with colleagues from Hants and Dorset and was 
timed to coincide with the Dorset steam fair which sees an increase of visitors to all of our Counties. We concentrated on the 
roads across our borders working with Traffic officers from the three counties as well as our local units. It was a very successful 
operation with a number of vehicles stopped and offences detected. In November we will host another Operation Midas, this 
time reverting to working with our local farmers who act as spotters to the police units. We have previously had some excellent 
success dealing with poachers and individuals attempting to steal from barns and sheds. It is hoped this will be just as 
successful.

We have changed the way that I am able to prepare figures for the Area Board. I now have a lot more flexibility and detail that I 
can bring to the board. I would be grateful for feedback on exactly what figures are of interest and over what timescale. I will 
then endeavour to bring these to the next Area Board.

 
 Inspector Dave Minty
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